April 20, 2004

Brian P. Lamb

C-SPAN

400 North Capitol Street, NW, Suite 650
Washington, DC 20001

Dear Brian:

The 25 anniversary celebration of C-SPAN on March 15 was without question
the highlight of the year for me. Thank you again for the great effort by you
and your staff in putting it all together.

I also want to thank you for your handwritten postscript regarding NIH. I am
very impressed with Dr. Zerhouni and what he is attempting to do. C-SPAN can
help and I greatly appreciate your interest.

Very best wishes.

rdially,

Cas Jennifer Gorman, NIH
Dr. Elias Zerhouni






